# LIBRARY NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2024

## This Month in the Library

This month, 5th grade is continuing to explore the nonfiction section of the library. The 3rd and 4th grades are finishing reading their chapter books. All students are discussing gratitude and being thankful before Thanksgiving.

## **Heritage Month Display**

For Native American Heritage Month, we have a display of Historical Fiction books as well as nonfiction books for students to easily locate. The nonfiction books include information on different tribes that live in America.

## **Reading at home**

Encouraging your student to read 20 minutes a night is a great way to help them succeed academically.

Reading helps improve critical thinking skills that help students succeed in school and in life!

### Reminders

Remember to return your books when you are done with them, other people want to read them too!

If you are having trouble finding a book to read, come see us in the library, we are happy to help!

# **Upcoming Events**

- November 25 to 29 Thanksgiving break
- December 23 January 3 Winter break

## Contact Info

Email: dukecb@gm.sbac.edu

Phone: (352) 955-6709